
Our Lady Star of the Sea School
NEWSLETTER

February 2, 2022

Hello everyone,

My name is Lucie Olekson. I am the secretary of the National Junior Honor 
Society (NJHS). I am writing this letter to inform you that throughout the year, we 
will be supporting Linda L. Kelley Animal Shelter. Each month we will support the 
animals at the shelter with donations. The donations you bring in will be based 
on a theme. The first drive due date is February 28, 2022. Now Valentine’s Day is 
a time of showing our loved ones how much we appreciate them with sweet 
treats, so we will be giving the dogs and puppies at the shelter a special little 
treat.

Here is a list of foods the shelter needs for its pups:

🐶 Dry food (unopened and good expiration date)

🐶 Canned food (unopened and good expiration date)

🐶 Peanut butter (smooth and unopened)

🐶 Treats

🐶 Wet Food

The shelter’s website is: https://calvertcountyanimalshelter.com

Thank you for your support!

https://calvertcountyanimalshelter.com/

